
DPS Ball Field Restoration - $75,000 

 The ball field complex at Detwiler Park has long been the site of a robust schedule of 

baseball tournaments and ongoing competitive play.  Over the years, field 4, closest to 

Mud Creek has consistently experienced long periods of being flooded 

 

 These funds will provide support to install a drainage system to prevent flooding and 

allow for regular play on this field all season long 

 

 This improvement will make three of the four ball fields in this complex playable all 

season 

 

 Having this field playable will also allow for the booking of additional tournament play, 

potentially generating an additional $6,000 in revenue each season 


